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Rubbish in school 
grounds! 
 

 
 
Our brilliant volunteer 
litter pickers picked up all 
of this litter just during 
lunchtime! Please 
remember to use the 
bins provided. 
 

Year 3 Earthquake 
and Volcanoes 
workshops 
On Monday 25th April, 
children in Year 3 
received an exciting 
workshop as part of our 
new ILP ‘Tremors’. As 
part of this workshop, 
children were taught 
about the layers of the 
earth and re-enacted 
myths and legends 
different cultures believe 
are the reasons why 
natural disasters occur. 
 
Children also used a 
parachute to represent 
how the Richter scale 
works measuring the 
intensity of the ground 
tremors. 
 
Did you know that the 
word volcano originates 
from an island in Italy 

called Vulcano and the 
Roman god of fire 
Vulcan?   
 

 
 
Year 6 SATs and ‘Now 
Press Play’ 
The significant majority 
of our year 6 children 
completed their SATs this 
week. 
 

  
 
No matter the outcome, 
we were exceptionally 
proud of each and every 
child as they 
demonstrated calmness 
and an ambition to 
succeed in readiness for 
their secondary school 
transition.  
 

 
 
What could be 
happening with year 6? 
 

 
 
Our ‘Now Press Play’ 
resources brings our 
learning to life! 
 

 
 
Well done to Amber S 
Congratulations to Amber 
who has won a trophy in 
a recent ruby 



 

 

tournament. 
SUPERSTAR! 
 

 
 
Superstar Isabella 
Isabella won a British 
Arts Award, for her 
drama competition piece, 
titled ‘Dad and the Cat 
and the Tree’, through 
the ‘In-Step School of 
Dance’.  
 

 
 
Picnic lunch menu for 
the Platinum Jubilee 
On the 27th May the 
children will be having a 
picnic on the school field 
to celebrate the Platinum 

Jubilee, weather 
permitting.  
Please see attached 
flyer, which details the 
picnic lunch menu for 
this day.  
If your child usually has 
a school dinner, they will 
be able to choose from 
the two options on the 
attached flyer.  
If your child usually has 
a packed lunch, they will 
join the other children on 
the field to celebrate.  
We look forward to 
seeing the children enjoy 
the Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations.  
 

 

Pobble 
The class Pobble authors 
for this week are:  
Ethan M, Robyn R, Mary 
H, Sienna R, Nadia S, 
Kabir A, Isabella F, Jack 
E, William D, Ted W and 
Adam D. 
 
Times Table Rockstars 
Simon J. 
 
MAC – Making 
Attendance Count 
Whole School 
Attendance 93.6 % 

 
Congratulations to the  
Top Ted winner last 
week being Squirrel                 
Class with 97.6%.  
Congratulations to the 
Top Dog winner being 
Skylark Class with 
98.1%. Fantastic!    

Certificates 
Well done to the 
following children who 
have received certificates 
this week:  
Lully H, Amelie A, 
Maxwell A, Scott D, Keira 
B, Freya W, Aariya B, 
Luke G, Laila C, Sonny C, 
Robin O, Isla R, George 
S, Jazmin M, Zakariyah 
B-L, Jensen C, Maya K, 
Ruby S, Balraj B, Sarah 
J, Emily D, Saif A, James 
S, Finley B, Annie B, 
Georgia L, Louie H, Millie 
B, Milly C, Josh B, Isla R, 
Macey B, Caylib P, Reece 
B, Poppi Y, Michal D and 
Sydney P. 
 

 
 
INSET Days 2021/22 
1st July 2022 
4th July 2022 
 

INSET Days 2022/23 
1st & 2nd September 
2022 
 
May  
KS1 SATs – 17th, 19th, 
23rd, 24th & 26th  
18th – Class photographs, 
no PE this day 
18th – Ultimate Adventure 
Meeting for parents at 
5.00pm online 
25th – Inclusion / 
Attendance Officer school 
visits 
27th - Platinum Jubilee 
Picnic 
27th – Children break up 
at normal time 


